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Joe, Dennis

From: G. Charles Wright <gcwcasting@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2021 12:31 PM
To: Joe, Dennis
Subject: PDR1621615-B

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links, open attachments, or reply 
if you are unsure as to the sender. 

Dear Mr. Joe, 
I am the resident/home owner of 1241 Corona Drive and I am writing to 
you (again) regarding the on-going appeals over the vacant hillside lot at 
1248 Corona Drive.  That lot is not fit for construction. I remain 
steadfastly opposed to any and all building on that slope and you should 
too.  The developers have posted tall, wooden stakes and hung red flags 
along them, indicating the area they wish to build upon. And even those 
stakes aren't stable in this ground. 5 of them have fallen into the street on 
Corona drive, blocking through traffic, to be picked up and moved by me 
and other home-owners. Please stop by sometime and see what an 
outlandish building request this is. 
 
How many more times must we all fight this? Where is our city 
government on this issue? Please stop it now. 
 
Insistently, 
GC Wright 
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